
Allen, Meredith
7/11/2014 9:26:46 AM
Fitch, Julie A. (julie.fitch@cpuc.ca.gov)
Charles, Melicia (melicia.charles@cpuc.ca.gov)

From:
Sent:
To:
Cc:
Bcc:
Subject: RE: Today's QER Panel: Written Comments

Hi Julie,

Thanks for the quick response.

Have a great weekend!

Meredith

> On Jul 11, 2014, at 9:21 AM, "Fitch, Julie A." <julie.fitch@cpuc.ca.gov> wrote:
>
> Hi Meredith,
>
> Commissioner Peterman doesn't have any written comments, but thanks for sending these along.
>
> Best,
> Julie
>
>
> Julie A. Fitch
> Chief of Staff to
> Commissioner Carla J. Peterman
> California Public Utilities Commission
> Phone (415) 703-3134
>
>
>

■Original Message----
> From: Allen, Meredith [mailto:MEAe@pge.coml
> Sent: Friday, July 11, 2014 8:15 AM
> To: Fitch, Julie A.; Charles, Melicia
> Subject: Today's QER Panel: Written Comments

>

>
> Julie, Melicia,
>
> Commissioner Petemian and Geisha will be on a panel together later today. We had thought the other panelists 
written comments would be posted but they are not online yet. Would you please send me Commissioner 
Peterman's written comments? We are hoping to review prior to the panel discussion. Geisha's are attached.

>
> Thanks,
> Meredith
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>
>
> PG&E is committed to protecting our customers' privacy.
> To learn more, please visit http://wvvvv.pge.eom/about/eompanv/privaev/eustomer/
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